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Hi, I've reviewed this and it seems that the original consultation did not extend south of Windsor St. It now appears
to which means that it embraces the church hall which was the former school and carpark area on the south of
Windsor St. I'm not entirely sure how the gateway proposal plans to take ownership of the church’s land. But in any
event the school building is an old historic red brick building of some architectural note and should not be damaged
in any way by this proposal. So I’'m at least clear on the proposal, could you explain how the proposal is said to
involve what’s described on the planning map as the hall on the south side of Windsor Street. Many thanks
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